
BRIAN BAUSTIAN

BRETT BOYUM

Brian and his wife Patti have been 
members at Calvary since 2021. 
Retired from a leadership career 

in the manufacturing industry, he 
stays busy consulting and enjoying 

his 8 grandchildren and their 
activities. This will be Brian's first 

year on Council.

Brett and his wife Erica 
have been members of Calvary 
since 2018. Brett is 
a veterinarian for a large dairy 
business and stays busy with his 
three young children. 
This will be Brett's third
year on Council.

WHITNEY ANDERSON

Whitney, husband Brice, and their 
2 kids moved here in 2022 and 
have loved being part of a Calvary 
Connect Group. Whitney is a 
philanthropic professional with a 
passion for helping nonprofits 
fund their mission. This is her first 
year on Council.

JEFF RODEL

Je� and his wife Alison have been 
members of Calvary since 2021. 
Je� is the owner of Rodel 
Construction. He grew up in the 
community and has a passion for 
what God can do through the 
church in the community. This will 
be Je�'s third year on Council.

MARK STROMSWOLD

Mark and his wife Linda have 
three adult children and 6 
grandchildren. Mark is a retired 
business owner and enjoys the 
lake life. They have been 
members of Calvary since 
2017, and this will be Mark's 
fourth year on Council.

MARK CHRISTENSON

Mark and his wife Mishelle 
have been members of 

Calvary since 1995. He is a 
veterinarian, father of three 

adult children, proud grandpa, 
and enjoys spending his free 

time outdoors. This will be 
Mark's third year on Council.

ANN STEHN

Ann and her husband Greg have 
been members of Calvary since 

moving to the area in 2019. 
Ann is the director of Horizon 

Public Health and passionate 
about caring for the people in 

our community. This will be 
Ann's third year on Council.

CHERYL WHITCHURCH

Cheryl has been a member 
of Calvary since 2020. 
She is a retired teacher 

who loves spending time 
with her granddaughter. 

This will be Cheryl's third 
year on Council.

CANDIDATES FOR 2025-2026
CALVARY CHURCH COUNCIL
Calvary’s Church Council will present to the congregation the following members who have indicated a willingness to serve a 
one year term, renewable up to six years. The following candidates were nominated, agreed to serve, and were approved by 
Calvary’s current Church Council.


